November 22, 2017

Board of County Commissioners Attention: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 205 West 5th Street, Room 108 Ellensburg, Washington 98926-2887



Dear Ms. Buchholz:

I have received your letter of November 16, 2017 stating my membership on the Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable Housing Committee will expire on December 31, 2017.

You stated, "If you would like to be considered for reappointment to this Board, please advise our office in writing before December 5, 2017".

I, therefore, am writing to request consideration for reappointment to the Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable Housing Committee.

Respectfully,

Jack Frost

2000 North Alder Street, Apartment 8 Ellensburg, Washington 98296-2277

(509) 929-1950

jackfrosteburg@charter.net jackfrosteburg@gmail.com

cc: Debbie Myers, Clerk, Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable Housing Committee



Kittitas County, Washington

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

District One Paul Jewell District Two Laura Osiadacz

District Three Obie O'Brien

November 16, 2017

Jack Frost 2000 North Alder Street #8 Ellensburg, WA 98926

Dear Mr. Frost:

Thank you for your effort and commitment that you have shown as a member of the Kittitas County Homelessness & Affordable Housing Committee.

As you may be aware, your term as a Board member will expire on December 31, 2017. In accordance with the Kittitas County policy of appointments, our office must advertise upcoming vacancies and request interested persons to submit an application; however, first consideration will be given to those re-applying for the position.

If you would like to be considered for reappointment to this Board, please advise our office in writing before December 5, 2017. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mandy Buchholz

Deputy Clerk of the Board II

Mandy Buthody